
Maryland Community Investment Corporation 

MEETING MINUTES – November 22, 2024 

 

A meeting of the Maryland Community Investment Corporation (MCIC)’s Board of Directors 

was held on November 22, 2024 via zoom. The meeting was recorded live and can be accessed 

on the DHCD YouTube Channel.  

 

The following board members were in attendance virtually: Secretary Kevin Anderson; Secretary 

Jake Day; Secretary Chaudhry; and Secretary Flora, Tifani Fisher and Tracy Evans. 

 

The meeting commenced with a motion to adopt meeting minutes from the October 28th board 

meeting. The motion was moved by Tracy Evans, seconded by Secretary Flora, and unanimously 

approved. 

 

The second item was the discussion of CDE status for the MCIC. 

 

The third item was a discussion of the decision not to pursue NMTC allocation application for 

the current NOFA round. 

 

The fourth item was a discussion of operational updates. 

 

No resolutions were introduced. 

 

The Board voted to adjourn the meeting at 9:45am. The next meeting was scheduled on 

December 23, 2024 but was subsequently cancelled after the meeting.  

 


